
 

Northern Cape: Water shortage in Kimberley: All 

Departments 
 

The City of Kimberley has been without water since Friday 23rd October 2020. The situation has not 

changed on Monday 26th October 2020. The result is, we received a lot of complaints about stinking 

bathrooms and no running water to wash hands for hygienic purposes. The situation is worsened by 

the prevalence of COVID-19 pandemic; the requirements to wash hands and high temperatures in 

Kimberley. The Municipality could not confirm when will water be restored.  

 

The PSA wrote a letter to the Director-General of the Northern Cape, HOD of Health and Provincial 

authorities of National Departments to release officials at midday or until water is restored. This is to 

ensure that our members are not subjected to potentially hazardous working places. 

 

The PSA welcome the DG’’s immediate communication to HOD’s in the Province on our letter.  

 

PSA members in Kimberley are requested to observe the situation and contact the office at 053 839 

1000 for assistance. 

 

For further clarity contact the provincial office at 053 839 1000. 
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